
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

7. CYCLE STRATEGY - DRAFT UPDATED 2004 VERSION  
 
 The Transport Planner (Cycling and Pedestrians) provided a draft update of the current Council Cycle 

Strategy to the Board and invited feedback on it.  The Board resolved to convene a Committee of 
Carole Evans and Chrissie Williams to prepare a submission on the draft Cycling Strategy for 
consideration at the Board meeting on 3 May 2004. 

 
 


